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Happy New Year!!! 
We hope you had a restful Christmas break and made 

lots of memories with your families.  
If you have any questions or concerns  

regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to 
us.  

We are here to help.  
 
 
 

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

 Our topic this term is:  Superheroes and Special powers 

We will be using these texts:                         Room on the Broom       Super duck         The magic Porridge Pot       Zog and the Flying Doctors  

We will be developing our fine motor skills and pencil control through marking making with various mediums including chalk, paint and gloop.  We will work with the children to develop 

their communication skills through Speech and Language activities and build up their tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

 

As the current weather is extremely cold 

please could you ensure your child has a 

coat, hat and gloves sent to school daily. We 

do access outdoor learning daily.  

 

 

This half term we will be working with the 

children to: 

 

• Use scissors to make snips in paper 

• Improve pencil control and form      

recognisable letters 

• Recognise their own property, coats, 

hats and gloves.  

• Begin to help others with special jobs.  

• Matching number and quantity 

• Recognising 2d/3d shapes   


